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Antonia Hover

From: Office of Commissioner Brown
Sent: Monday, August 27, 2018 8:50 AM
To: Commissioner Correspondence
Subject: Fwd: Vero electric

Please place the e-mail below in Docket Nos. 20170235-EI and 20170236-EU. 
  
Thank you. 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 
Begin forwarded message: 

From: Susan Isom <smiocean@bellsouth.net> 
Date: August 26, 2018 at 11:23:43 AM EDT 
To: "commissioner.brown@psc.state.fl.us" <commissioner.brown@psc.state.fl.us>, 
"commissioner.clark@psc.state.fl.us" <commissioner.clark@psc.state.fl.us>, 
"chairman.graham@psc.state.fl.us" <chairman.graham@psc.state.fl.us>, 
"commissioner.polmann@psc.state.fl.us" <commissioner.polmann@psc.state.fl.us>, 
"commissioner.fay@psc.state.fl.us" <commissioner.fay@psc.state.fl.us>, 
"carlotta.stauffer@psc.state.fl.us" <carlotta.stauffer@psc.state.fl.us> 
Subject: Vero electric 
Reply-To: Susan Isom <smiocean@bellsouth.net> 

Commissioners and Clerk 
 
Please once again approve the sale of Vero Electric to FPL.  This is long overdue. 
Thank you 
  
Susan M. Isom-Eakins 
4141 Ocean Dr, Apt 404 
Vero Beach, FL  32963 
 
Home # 772-234-8781 
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